
Washoe County Advisory Board to Manage Wildlife 
 

Thursday ~ September 12, 2019 ~ 6:00 p.m. 
Nevada Department of Wildlife 

Conference Room B 
1100 Valley Road, Reno, Nevada 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
PURSUANT TO NRS 241.020, THIS NOTICE HAS BEEN POSTED AT THE FOLLOWING LOCATIONS: Nevada 
Department of Wildlife, 1100 Valley Road, Reno, Nevada; Regional Emergency Operations Center, 5195 Spectrum Boulevard; 
Washoe County Administration (1001 East Ninth Street), Reno, Nevada; Reno City Hall, One East First Street, Reno, Nevada; Sparks 
City Hall, 431 Prater Way, Sparks, Nevada. The Washoe County Advisory Board to Manage Wildlife support materials may be 
obtained by contacting Katy Stark at Washoe County Community Services Department at 775-328-3600 or by going to Washoe 
County Community Services Department Information Desk, Second Floor, Building A, 1001 East Ninth Street, Reno, Nevada.   

 

The September 12, 2019, meeting of the 
Washoe County Advisory Board to Manage 
Wildlife has been cancelled.  

MEMBERS 
Steven Robinson, Chair 
Arnold Pitts, Vice-chair 
Meghan Di Rocco 
Anthony DoMoe 
Ray Kabisch 


